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August 9, 2024

St. Margaret’s School Families:

I am very happy to announce that we have hired a new receptionist for St. Margaret of Scotland
School. I would like to welcome Mrs. Melissa Ordway to the St. Margaret of Scotland team.
The hiring committee was extremely impressed with Mrs. Ordway’s experience in office
administration and coordination. I know that she will be an awesome addition to our staff.

Mrs. Ordway will begin on Monday. I ask for grace as she learns the myriad of responsibilities
and duties that come with the role of a school receptionist.

God Bless,

Patrick Holley

In the end, it’s the beginning that counts.


